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Mr. Richard Sheldon Fox: {301) 680-5624

Mr. George M. Grames

Members for Church Accountability, Inc.
9450 Jeffery Dr.

Redlands, CA 92373

Dear brothers Shankel, Sheldon, and Grames:

Thank you for your recent letter to Elder Paulsen inquiring about the management of
particular General Conference investment funds.

Elder Paulsen has asked that your letter be forwarded to Dr. Roy Ryan, Associate
Treasurer, who manages our investment funds. Dr. Ryan is the individual best qualified
to answer your questions.

We pray God will continue to bless you.

Sincerely,

Orville D. Parchment
Assistant to the President
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